Auarter 3 Newsletter

Dates and Dedlines:

- 1/23- NHS Induction Ceremony
- 1/26- ISAC Rep Visit (FAFSA)
- 1/27- JALC Bridge Program Visit
- 2/2 &2/14- ISAC
 Rep Visit (FAFSA)
- 2/20 & 4/7- SIU
 Open House (registration required)
- 3/1- Many scholarships due
 - *CCHS GeneralScholarshipApplication Due
- 3/1- Have FAFSA done BEFORE this date

Important Reminder:

THE FAFSA IS A GRADUATION REQUIREMENT!!

All student MUST have their '23-24 FAFSA completed (or opt-out form turned in, for those students not attending college) BEFORE MARCH 1!

Parents must:

Create an account at studentaid.gov
You will use this login and password,
along with your social security number and
birthdate to sign your student's FAFSA.

***If you need assistance, please contact Mrs. Walls: lyndsey.walls@cchs165.com







Post-Secondary Planning



- **If your student plans to live on campus next year, be sure to note housing application and deposit deadlines.
- **As students finalize their post-secondary plans, we will be highlighting their decisions via a bulletin board in the Counseling hallway, as well as recognition on National Decision Day, May 1. Please be sure your student shares their decision with me so that I can recognize their achievement.
- ** Students planning to attend JALC have been invited to participate in a brand new program called The Bridge Program. This grant funded initiative is designed to help ease the transition from high school to college. Students that participate will receive free tuition and fees during the summer for the required orientation class, as well as a Chrome book to keep and other potential incentives. JALC Staff will be here this Friday, January 27 to meet with interested students and assist with the JALC application process. They will continue to visit periodically across the semester to assist with transition related tasks.

